Dear Sirs

The above quoted applications are a total disgrace that should never be allowed to happen.

Our architectural heritage is important and very much valued by all, it should not be abused and made a
mockery of , as the above applications are aiming to do.

PLEASE DO NOT ALLOW THIS TO HAPPEN.
Yours sincerely

Diana Milner
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